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Comments: Hello! As an environmental advocate who cares about retaining and creating protected spaces,

especially when water is involved, I support this withdrawal. Mining and the attendant waste should not be

allowed at waterways. It always has unintended effects on not only local water, but water downstream/nearby. I

hope that you will move quickly to send this withdrawal proposal to the Secretary of the Department of Interior for

review and hopefully approval. Thank you for your consideration.


